Dear Chairman Lehner and honorable members of the Education Committee,

I ask that you please consider these concerns as opposition to SB 121. Such bill intends to repeal a provision that requires both the House and Senate education committees to conduct at least one public hearing on the standards, curriculum and revisions prior to voting on the concurrent resolution, which is alarming. It would enable special interest groups to influence health standards taught to our children and undermines parental concerns and values. Please vote no on SB121. 

Thank you,
Nadera Lopez-Garrity
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